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Ref. No.:  KSM/GEO/STD/2024-25/05                                          Dated: 22.11.2024 

The students are hereby informed that the NAAC Peer Team will visit our college on 3rd & 4th 
December, 2024. The purpose of this visit is to assess the educational standards and infrastructure 
of the college. You are requested to welcome the NAAC Peer Visit Team by Maintaining 
cleanliness of the college, by maintaining a peaceful environment, by following the rules and 
regulations of the college and be polite to the inspectors during question answer sessions. Your 
heartfelt cooperation is highly solicitated. 
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